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Stars of the week—Riverwood EARTH Awards 

Copley Champions 

 

Cross Country 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our team of runners were amazing this morning 

and gained some fantastic positions. We even 

had a winner, well done everyone. 

Year5/6 Football 

Our boys football team had their first match this term on 

Saturday 14th October. They played against Ling Bob at 

the Shay Stadium during half time. They came away with 

a fantastic 4:1 win. Well done boys. 

Reading Awards 

 



Mon 21st Oct  9am Better reading training for parents 

 Karate after school club 

 Kingslea walk to Copley village 

Tues 22nd Oct  

  Year 6 booster class 

 

Wed 23rd Oct  Year 4 swimming 

 Cooking after school club 

Thurs 24th Oct  Karate before school club 

 Yoga after school club 

Fri 25th Oct  Celebration assembly—Kingslea 

What's happening in school week beginning 25th October 2019 
Weekly attendance % &  

number of pupils late in each 

Northdene 96 0 

Bankhouse 94 0 

Kings Lea 94 2 

Greenpark 98 1 

Riverwood 96 0 

Springwood 99 2 

Calder 99 1 

Lydbrook 96 3 

Woodhouse 99 1 

General Housekeeping 

 Please return the Copley 

before  & after school club 

form. 

 Karate before & after 

school club—please en-

sure prompt payment of 

£1.50 per session. 

 Flu vaccination forms 

need to be returned on 

Monday, thank you. 

 Please park responsibly 

and considerately around 

school.  

Better Reading Training 

Can anyone spare a little time 2-

3 times a week for ten weeks to 

join our fantastic volunteers 

who deliver the Better Reading 

Scheme in school? 

It has proved invaluable for a lot 

of our children and provides 

them with an extra opportunity 

to practise their 

reading. 

Please contact Mrs 

Miller in school. 

  

 Copley Chickens 

  

 This week the chil-

dren in Bankhouse have 

been looking after the chick-

ens. They have done a won-

derful job and managed to 

collect 18 eggs which they 

scrambled for breakfast  this 

morning.  

TINDERWOOD 

Year 6 have been 

taking part in forest 

school over the last 5 

weeks. They have 

had a wonderful time making base camps, assault 

courses, rope swings and mud slides. This week, 

their final week, they made toffee apples, toasted 

marshmallows and played conkers. What a great 

way to spend a Monday afternoon! I hope all the 

clothes (and children!!!) come clean.  


